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 Dear Investigator, 

 

JAC previously announced in the Points of Interest Newsletter (Winter 2021) that enhancements 

to the investigator online billing system were being developed and would go into effect in early 

2021.  JAC is excited to let you know that these system upgrades will become effective 

Wednesday, May 12, 2021.  The system enhancements will streamline the billing process by 

helping investigators create a uniform hourly statement, prevent billing errors, and help ensure 

contractual and statutory compliance. 

 

Under the current online billing system, investigators upload a detailed hourly statement listing 

and describing the activities billed.  The new system will prompt investigators to enter their line 

items describing the services provided by date directly into the MyJAC online billing system. 

The system will also allow investigators to save their time on MyJAC, edit it, and submit it when 

a billable point is reached.  Like before, after a billing is submitted, it will still need to be 

reviewed and approved by the attorney before it is reviewed by JAC. 

 

Please acquaint yourself with the new system via the video tutorial 

(https://youtu.be/Jox3e0cgqeA)  Questions or concerns should be emailed to the Online Support 

Team at onlinesupporteam@justiceadmin.org . 

 

Thank you, 

 

JAC 
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